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Latest Updates: Andrew Parkin Cup Drama Competition 
In light of the current social distancing regulations amid a local Omicron outbreak, the 
APC performance venue – Sir Run Run Shaw Hall (SRRSH) – is temporarily closed for two 
weeks. The APC will be held as scheduled (Saturday, 29 January 2022) provided that the 
SRRSH is to reopen; if the circumstances do not allow the APC to take place as 
scheduled, the Department will explore alternatives to re-launch the event. We look 
forward to presenting to you the wonderful performances of the APC teams! Please stay 
tuned for further updates. 

 
 
 
 
 

Student Achievements 
Four of our first-year students, CHUNG Cheuk Wing, FUNG Ching Hei, LAM Chun Kiu, and 
TAM Cheuk Ling Matilda, have been awarded Scholarship for Prospective English 
Teachers (2021/22). Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

Wishing everyone a fruitful semester ahead! 


